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Dear Ms Eccleshare

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information
Act, received on 15t October 2020, reference number FOI 20-353. You
requested:

Could you please let me know how much Aneurin Bevan pays per hour
to the agencies that supply nursing staff?

Could this be broken down into each agency and the hourly rate per
band/specialism of nurse is possible please?

We can confirm that the Health Board utilises the NHS Wales Agency Nursing
Services contract, established by the NHS Wales Shared Services Partnership -
Central Procurement Services in 2017.

The contract rates are as follows, and are the same for all contract agencies:
TOTAL HOURLY CHARGES TO NHS WALES INCLUSIVE OF COMMISSION (prices shown excluding VAT)

Shifts . Mon-Fri .
Mon-Fri Days Nights Saturday Sunday Bank Holidays
(£) (£) (£) (£) (£)

Unregistered Staff 15.27 21.98 21.98 28.70 28.70

Registered Staff/ | oo 4 35.74 35.74 43.99 43.99

oDP

RERSIEALIEHS | g 43.70 43.70 53.79 53.79

Specialist

Specialist is defined as:

A&E (Accident & Emergency)

ITU (Intensive Therapy Unit)

NICU (Neo-Natal Intensive Care)

PICU (Paediatric Intensive Care) CCU (Coronary Care Unit)
MIU (Minor Injuries Unit)

CAMHS (Child & Adolescent Mental Health Nurses)

Scrub Nurses

Midwifery
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I hope that you find this information useful. If you are not satisfied that all of
the information you have requested has been provided, or because of the way
your request has been handled, you have the right to request a review. This
would be looked into in accordance with the Information Commissioner’s Office
(ICO) guidelines, which state that a request for review should be received within
two months of you receiving the Health Board’s response to your request for
information. Please contact Richard Howells, Board Secretary, Aneurin Bevan
University Health Board, Headquarters, St Cadoc’s Hospital, Lodge Road,
Caerleon, Newport, NP18 3XQ, email: Richard.Howells2@wales.nhs.uk in the
first instance if you wish to request a review.

If you are still dissatisfied at the end of the review, you have the right to take
your complaint directly to the Information Commissioner, who can be contacted
at the following address:

Information Commissioner's Office - Wales
2" Floor

Churchill House

Churchill Way

Cardiff

CF10 2HH

Telephone: 0330 414 6421
Email: wales@ico.org.uk

In the meantime, if you have any other queries please do not hesitate to
contact Richard Howells on the contact details provided above.

Yours sincerely

et Ragex

Judith Paget
Prif Weithredwr/Chief Executive



